

Royal Canadian Legion BRANCH NO. 102



WALKERTON - ONTARIO - NOG 2V0 TELEPHONE 881-0821

Tuesday, September 8th, 2020

Mayor Chris Peabody and The Council of the Municipality of Brockton

Your Worship and Council,

I respectfully request that you proclaim the period of November 4th to 11th 2020 as Legion Veterans Week for our great municipality. It is a time to reflect upon all the conflicts that our armed forces participated in and our members came home wounded or made the supreme sacrifice for our country.

Our branch, 102, will be raising the Poppy Banner below our national flag on the 4th, and will also possibly hold our memorial dinner on November 7th with all pandemic precautions in place. On November 8th the branch will hold its Church to honour all our past comrades.

November the 11th we invite you and the council members to parade behind our colours to the cenotaph, and do hope that you will participate.

Sincerely,

Philip M. Englishman

Sergeant at Arms, Branch 102, RCL